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December 23, 2013 
 
 

 
VIA E-FILING  
 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 

Re: UT-131239 - Comments of the Washington Independent Telecommunications 
Association on the Commission's proposed Draft Rules 

 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
 By Notice dated December 3, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission has provided an opportunity to file written comments in this rulemaking docket on 
the Commission's proposed Draft Rules.  The Washington Independent Telecommunications 
Association is pleased to be able to submit these comments.  
     
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 

        
Enclosures 
 
 


